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Comments: As an outdoor recreation planner with a history in land-use planning and forest management, I'm
shocked that the Cibola National Forest would consider granting an exemption for an EA or EIS when proposing
to construct a roller coaster on sacred lands in the Sandias. A roller coaster is not a "passive recreation
experience", especially when it is being developed on lands that were taken from indigenous people in the 1990s
to provide outdoor recreation. At the very least, those communities need to be thoughtfully and meaningfully
engaged in the process. This type of development is not a minimal disturbance: it would bring new roads, larger
visitation, significant noise, and potentially other types of contamination / environmental impacts that need to be
assessed.



